
	 	

	

Friday 3rd September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! Thank you for the time and care you have given to preparing your 
child for the start of the new school year. They are a credit to you.  

A very warm welcome also to our new pupils and families who we hope already feel 
very much part of Trinity St. Peter’s school family. 

We are also delighted to welcome the following two new members to our staffing 
team:  

 

 

 

                                                                 

Mrs Higgins – Office Administrator and Tim Renton – Cook in Charge. Tim will start 
at Trinity St Peter’s on Monday 13th September.  

Communication 

Our school’s website will continue to be updated every Friday. This includes the 
whole school calendar and your child/ren’s class blog. Reading your child’s class 
blog will keep you up to date with their most recent class information and provides 
families with an opportunity to celebrate their learning too. You can also follow the 
school’s Twitter account @TSP_Primary, @TSPKCS the school’s Safeguarding 
account and your child’s class account too e.g. @Year2TSP for further and 
additional updates.  

Letters, diary dates, emails and text messages will continue to be communicated via 
the School Spider system. Payments are made via School Money. If you are not 
receiving some or any of this communication, please do contact Mrs Meredith or Mrs 
Higgins who will be able to assist you in resolving this.   

Diary Dates for the Autumn Term will be shared next week. However, some dates 
have already been added to the online school calendar.  

 

 

		



	 	

	

Photographs 

Formby Photographer will be in school on Tuesday 14th September. To book your 
child’s individual photograph, please follow the link below: 

www.formbyphotographer.com/tsp 

This needs to be completed by Thursday 9th September.  

Last year, Formby Photographer donated an impressive £1,122.50 to our school. 
Family/siblings and class photographs will take place in the school year. 
 

School Dinners  

The menu can be found on the school website: 

http://www.trinitystpeters.org/page/dinner-menu/63094 

Next week, the catering team will be following the week 3 menu.  

If you have any queries regarding the school meals or your child requires special 
dietary requirements, please email the catering team: catering@tsp.sefton.school 
who will be happy to assist you.  

From all of the staff and governors at Trinity St. Peter’s, we look forward to working 
in successful partnership with you and your family so that your child/ren can be the 
very best that they can be and have a wonderful school year filled with many happy 
memories. 

Wishing you all a lovely and enjoyable weekend. 

See you on Monday! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Pringle  

Headteacher



	 	

	

     


